Cozy Corner Program Report
Between September 2023 and April 2024, Nebraska Children and Families foundation distributed Cozy Corner supplies to 1,464 providers and teachers in Nebraska. This program trained providers through the free NDE Cozy Corners course on CANVAS. Eligible teachers were then mailed supplies. This includes 579 sets to CCC licensed centers, 418 to Family Home 1 licensed centers, 223 to Family Home 2 licensed centers, 56 to PRE or SOAC licensed centers, and 188 to preschool teachers in Rule 11 or Head Start classrooms. 
This program was provided by a grant received by Nebraska Children and Families Foundation through the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services from the American Rescue Plan Act funding received through Grand Number 2101NECDC6 of the USDHHS-Administration for Children and Families. Thank you to our partners at NE DHHS, NDE, and Lakeshore for making this program a success!

